
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Community Crime Alert 
Alert #:  2022-006 

 
Date of Alert: October 21, 2022 

 
Report:  USF22OFF000459 

 
Offense:  Theft 

 
Synopsis:  The USF Police Department needs your help identifying a person of 
interest in a theft case at the Publix located on the USF Tampa campus. 
 
On Wednesday, September 21, 2022, at approximately 7:15am, the pictured subject was 
seen leaving Publix Supermarket with an employee’s personal backpack.  
 
On Thursday, October 20, 2022, the same subject was seen again in the store shopping. 
The subject was seen wearing a green polo shirt and ID lanyard in both photos. 
 
If you know the individual in these photos, please contact USF Police at 813-974-2628. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

USF Police 
813-974-2628       

   
WWW.USF.EDU/POLICE 
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